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What are we telling you about? 
 

This briefing is to let you know we are 
investigating how to reduce flood risk from the 
River Bure and associated watercourses to 
properties at Mashes Row and the 
surrounding area of this part of Aylsham. 
 

The project is led by the Environment Agency, 
supported by our flood risk consultants, 
Jacobs.  
 

What will we be doing? 
 

We are exploring the principle of whether 
there is a solution that would be feasible and 
cost beneficial to reduce the flood risk. This 
stage is expected to be completed soon, after 
which we would like to share our findings with 
the community and gather feedback. 
 
If there is a potentially feasible solution, we 
will need to undertake further analysis, apply 
for permissions and secure funding. 
 

How will this work benefit you? 
 

The project aim is to deliver better protection 
against flooding to local homes and 
businesses that may be at risk.  
 

 
 
Until the investigation is complete, we won’t 
know exactly what form this project could take.  
 

What should you do and how can you get 
involved?  

 

Please get in contact* via the details below:  
- If your house or business is located in 

the Mashes Row and surrounding 
area of Aylsham and has been 
flooded  

- Or you would like to be informed of 
the project’s findings and next steps 
or would like to give feedback 

 

What happens next? 
 

In the coming months we hope to be able to 
report on options to reduce flood risk to the 
properties involved. For us to do this, please 
get in contact* so we can share the results 
with you. 
 

Contact details 
 

For any questions or comments, please 
contact*: 

 

Rob Brooks 
Environment Agency Flood and Coastal 
Risk Management Officer 
Telephone: 0203 025 8336 
Email: rob.brooks@environment-
agency.gov.uk  

 

*We, the Environment Agency, are collecting this 
information to improve our understanding of flood risk in 
your area and to help inform flood risk management 
options. We will process your information for these 
purposes in accordance with GDPR. Your information 
may also be shared with your local and county councils 
for them to use for the same purposes, and with 
consultants working on our behalf. By getting in contact, 
you consent to the information you provide being used 
in this way unless you specify otherwise. You can 
withdraw your consent at any time by contacting 
PSOENS@environment-agency.gov.uk. Your personal 
details (name and contact information) will be held for 3 
years, the rest of the information provided, including the 
address of the property, will be held until it is no longer 
necessary. The Environment Agency is the data 
controller for the personal data you provide. 
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